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The 2008 National Defense Authorization Act  

authorized a commemoration of the  

50th anniversary of the Vietnam War to  

honor and highlight the service of members  

of the Armed Forces during the Vietnam War.   
 

U.S. Representative Kathy Castor is proud to  

serve as a Commemorative Partner to thank and  

honor Vietnam Veterans and their families of  

Florida’s 14th Congressional District.   

Tampa Bay area Veterans and families who wish  

to participate in this commemoration, please  

sign up at  www.castor.house.gov 
 

Eligible Vietnam-era Veterans will receive a  

Service Lapel Pin during a ceremony hosted  

by U.S. Representative Castor.  

/USREPKATHYCASTOR @USREPKCASTOR WWW.CASTOR.HOUSE.GOV 

For more information, please contact  
U.S. Representative Kathy Castor’s office at 813-871-2817 
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HERE TO SERVE YOU:  I value the contributions of all of our veterans and their families.  
I will fight for the benefits you earned. Call me for a copy of your military records, help in  
obtaining the medals you were  awarded during service, and for assistance with a VA claim  

or appeal. We work with the Department of Veterans Affairs to determine eligibility benefits.  

Tuesday, April 23 

11 AM 
 

 

 

American Legion 

3810 W. Kennedy Blvd 

Tampa, FL 33609 


